BAGONG PILIPINAS
ADVISORY -
DENR “HR @ YOUR SERVICE”

For/To : All Officials and Employees
DENR Central Office

In line with the celebration of the DENR 37th Founding Anniversary, the
Department will conduct HR @ Your Service from June 3-28, 2024. The first week of HR
@ Your Service will focus on providing government services with partner agencies. The
event will be open to all DENR personnel and their immediate family members.

In this regard, you are hereby invited to join and avail the services of the partner
agencies and service providers on the following dates:

June 3 | June 4 June 5 June 6 June 7
Land Transportation Office
Pag-IBIG Fund
Professional Regulation Commission
Government Service Insurance System
Philippine Statistics Authority
Philippine Red Cross

Social Security Social Security Social Security
System System System
National Bureau of
Investigation

All interested officials and employees are requested to accomplish this QR code
before May 29, 2024.
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Should you have queries, you may coordinate with the Office of the Director,
Human Resource Development Service through email address hrds@denr.gov.ph or you
may contact telephone number at 8927-9107, Local: 2294.

For your information.

AUGUST@ D. DELA PENA
Undersecretary for Organizational Transformation
and Human Resources

MEMO NO. 2024 = 476



